
From: Rob Small  
Sent: 20 August 2022 19:00 
To: David Fowler; Planning 
Subject: objection to 2021/2472/P 
 

Dear David Fowler,  
I am writing on behalf of Elm Village Tenants and Residents Association to 
object to planning application 2021/2472/P (erection of 4-storey building at 15 
Royal College Street). 
 
This is yet another building going up along the canal and boxing in the beautiful 
stretch of waterway even more. 
On top of that it will destroy one of the last little stretches of environmental 
canal-side character in an increasingly disappearing wildlife haven.   
 
I realise it is not so intrusive, and could even be described as modest, 
compared to a lot of the building that has gone on in my area over the years, 
and the sky scrapers that are planned for the future...but enough is enough! 
 
It will be another building that dominates the landscape in an area that is one 
of the last low-rise sections of the canal round here. 
 
Please reject this application and prevent the area turning into Manhattan. 
 
I realise the council stands to make a lot of money from all these proposals, 
and budgets are stretched for everybody but, I repeat, enough is enough 
 
Regards 
Rob Small 
EVTRA 
 
 
 
22 Bergholt Mews 
London, NW1 0BQ 
 
 

 
 


